
From: Helene Jessop <helene.jessop@rspb.org.uk>  
Sent: 08 January 2021 16:28 
To: Alison.dyson@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Cc: Pickhaver, David <David.Pickhaver@torbay.gov.uk>; Planning <Planning@torbay.gov.uk>; David 
Harvey <david.harvey@npaconsult.co.uk> 
Subject: APP/X1165/W/20/3245011 - Inglewood 
 

Dear Alison 
  
We understand that the inquiry into this appeal is due to open on 12 January 2021.  We would like to 

put on record that, it having been confirmed directly to us (email to RSPB from David Pickhaver today) 

that Torbay Council is satisfied that in perpetuity management of the farmland detailed in the 

Proposed Farming Practices Plan will be adequately funded and secured via relevant planning/legal 

agreements, and that South Hams District Council does not need to have any involvement to ensure 

that mitigation habitat delivery, then the RSPB withdraws its remaining objection set out in our letter 

of 22 March 2018. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Helene 
  

Helene Jessop 

Conservation Officer (usually Mon & Tues 0900-1715 and Wed half day) 

Senior Office Administrator (usually Fri mornings) – still part furloughed 

07891 500 928 – only switched on during working hours, email best 

RSPB England, Exeter Office 

4th Floor (North Block), Broadwalk House, Southernhay West, Exeter, Devon, EX1 1TS 

rspb.org.uk 

 
 

 

The RSPB is the UK’s largest nature conservation charity, inspiring everyone to give nature a home. Together with our 

partners, we protect threatened birds and wildlife so our towns, coast and countryside will teem with life once again. We 

play a leading role in BirdLife International, a worldwide partnership of nature conservation organisations. 

The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity: England and Wales no. 207076, Scotland 

no. SC037654 
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This email and any attachments may contain material that is confidential, subject to copyright and intended for the 
addressee only. If you are not the named recipient you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents 
of this communication. If you have received this in error, please contact the sender and then delete this email from your 
system. The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity in England and Wales no. 207076 
and in Scotland no. SC037654.  
 
The RSPB is committed to maintaining your data privacy. We promise to keep your details safe and will never sell them 
on to third parties. To find out more about how we use your information please read our online Privacy Policy.  
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